
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Robbins Board of Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing to consider the proposed budget ordinance for FY 2024-2025. The public hearing will be 

held at 6:00 pm on June 13, 2024 at Robbins Fire Department located at 301 Branson Circle in 

Robbins. All interested persons are encouraged to attend. The proposed budget is available for 

review at the Robbins Town Hall, 101 N Middleton St. in Robbins.  


